
 

 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 
to Kelvin Higo on his recent 
appointment as  Senior Public 
Health Inspector for the 
Richmond Health Department 

CONGRATULATIONS 
Fred Alcock, (right), Chief Public Health 
Inspector at Kelowna was presented with a 
fly fishing rod & tackle Thursday in 
recognition of his 30 years of service in the 
public health field.  Making the presentation 
was Tim Roark President of the BC Branch of 
the Canadian Institute of Public Health 
Inspectors. A number of guests were on hand 
at the special evening to recognize the 
achievements of Mr. Alcock, who retires this 
year after serving as Chief Inspector for the 
South Okanagan Health Unit since 1966 and 
had been with the unit since 1948. 
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Nick Potter, PHI checks the level of gravel above 
a septic line on property.      CONT’D ON PAGE 2 



 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS  

are extended to Don Ife formerly a  
Lieutenant Commander with the  
Canadian Armed Forces who earlier  
this year was promoted to Senior  
Public Health Inspector with the      
Capital Regional District in 
Victoria. 

1979  DUES  ARE 
NOW  PAYABLE 

Please forward to: 

Dave Nelson, Treasurer 

BC Branch, CIPHI 

224 James Road 

Port Moody, BC 

V3H 2S4 
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BULLETIN 
The BC Ministry of Health is currently 
under reorganization and many major 
changes are expected within the 
Ministry.  
 
 We are informed that effective March 
1st , 1979 Dr. K.I.G. Benson will 
become the M.H.O. for the Upper 
Island Health Unit in Courtenay.   
 
 It has also been learned that Dr. G.H. 
Bonham will be leaving his position as 
Chief Medical Health Officer with the 
City of Vancouver in the new year to 
take on a new position as Senior 
Assistant Deputy Minister of Health 
with the Province in Victoria effective 
March 1st, 1979.  
 
***************************** 

B.C. EMPLOYMENT 
OPPORTUNITIES 
A number of vacancies are presently 
available or will be opening shortly for 
PHIs within the BC Ministry of Health 
and City of Vancouver Health Dept.  
Interested PHIs should contact: 
 
Mr. A. Hindley, Senior Consultan, 
Division of Public Health Inspection 
B.C. Ministry of Health, Victoria 
Phone 387-1484 
 
    & 
 
Mr. D. Morgan, Director  
Division of Public Health Inspection 
Vancouver City Health Department 
Phone: 736-2033 
 
 
 

THE FOLLOWING RESOLUTION WAS 
JUST PASSED AT THE 23rd ANNUAL 

CONVENTION OF THE BC 
FEDERATION IN VANCOUVER 

WHEREAS the Pollution Control Branch of the 
Provincial Government has failed to licence 
Cominco Ltd. to require the Company to 
report its pollution of the Columbia River; and 

WHEREAS the Pollution Control Branch has 
not been effective in controlling the pollution 
of the Columbia and other rivers and bodies of 
water in our province; now 

THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that this 
convention call on the government to 
establish a new pollution control authority 
with the power to prosecute polluters: 

(a)  by imposing stringent enforcement 
mechanisms on executives of corporations 
who pollute, and 

(b)  by imposing ongoing financial penalties on 
corporations which exceed any savings which 
would result from continuation of such 
pollution; and, finally, 

(c)  by requiring that corporations make every 
reasonable effort to control pollution in all 
forms. 
 

If you have any news or photos of 
interest please forward them to 
KALVIN HIGO, c/o Richmond 
Health Dept., 6911 No.3 Road, 
Richmond, BC,V6Y 2C1 
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